

Friday, December 10th

Upcoming Calendar Events:

Thursday, December 23rd 1 p.m. dismissal December 24th-31st School Closed-Winter Vacation Monday, January 3rd School Back in Session

Upcoming School Events:

Tuesday, December 21st-Character Ed Assembly-Grade 2 Thursday, December 23rd Holiday Sing-A-Long 9:30

Kindergarten Registration Volunteers Needed!

LCS needs your help with Kindergarten Registration on Thursday, January 6th from 2-6pm. Volunteers are needed for 1-2 hour time slots to assist the school administrators during the registration process. If you are available to volunteer for this important school event, please email Beth Fain at bfain@optonline.net.

Volunteers Needed for Family Game Night

The Family Game Night Committee is looking for more volunteers to help coordinate, set up and man games. Please contact Fiona Guinta at fionaguinta@yahoo.com or Sreevalli Chivukula at sv66@yahoo.com if interested in helping.

Photos of Students in the PTO Newsletter and Photo Shares

This is the current policy with respect to photos of students in the PTO Newsletter and in Photo Shares. Photos of the children will be placed in the PTO Newsletter that is emailed directly to parents. The photos will not be available in the newsletters that are posted on the LCS PTO website. Photos of the children at various school events will also be shared with parents via email in Photo Shares. If you do not wish to have your child pho-tographed, you will need to opt out. To do this, please email the LCS PTO Communications Officer, Heather Whyte-Kattas, at heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com. Please include your children's names and grades.

The PTO News goes out every week through the Board of Ed's Friday Folder. To submit items to the PTO News, please send them to Heather Whyte-Kattas at heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com Items must be received by Friday for the following week's PTO News.

PTO Board 2010-2011:

Co-Presidents Laurie Dobson(<u>lbdobson@msn.com</u>) and Jeanne Starr (<u>eagerstarr@aol.com</u>),
Co-lst Vice Presidents (Programming and Scheduling) Zaida Harrison (<u>zaidaharrison@optonline.net</u>) and Bernadette
Taylor(<u>bernietaylor@optonline.net</u>),

Co-2nd Vice Presidents (Fundraising) Barbara Sileo (sileo4@hotmail.com) and Linda Picardo (<u>linnyp@optonline.net</u> Treasurer Bridget Jaeger (<u>Bridget J@JaegerLumber.com</u>), Assistant Treasurer Maggie Gould <u>mjscala@hotmail.com</u>, Secretary Larissa Milligan <u>larissa milligan@hotmail.com</u>, and Communications

Officer Heather Whyte-Kattas heather.whyte-kattas@lexisnexis.com

For more information go to www.LibertyCornerPTO.org.

	·	